
 
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

CITY OF DORAL, FLORIDA 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLED PUBLIC MEETING 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Local Planning Agency (LPA) Meeting 
originally scheduled for Wednesday, April 25, 2018 has been CANCELLED. 
 
 
        Connie Diaz, CMC 
        City Clerk, City of Doral 
 


